
Pittsville School District’s Vision and Mission: 
Vision:  

Expecting Excellence and Innovation, Honoring Legacy, and Embracing Partnerships 

Mission: 

Expecting Excellence and Integrity from all, developing Innovative students, strengthened 

through Partnerships with parents and the community 

1. Student and Staff Learning: 

a. Daily student attendance over 23 days indicated 80% of PHS students are, on 

average, showing up to each of their 5 periods / day.  

b. Staff have begun to create academic contingency plans to support students who 

may have not shown any evidence of learning (turned in school work) during 4th 

term. Solutions include an extended school year and summer school credit 

recovery.  

c. Staff have begun introducing FRECKLE MATH to our 9th and 10th grade 

students in anticipation for next school year. They are using this time as an 

opportunity to practice creating classes and linking STAR MATH results with 

FRECKLE to provide students math practice. The 8th grade students are being 

assessed in STAR MATH and READING during term 4, before the end of the 

school year, to provide starting point data for next school year.  

d. PHS Virtual School Data (on YouTube) 

2. Innovation and Recognition:  

https://youtu.be/WucrmA_YJks


a. PHS lockers have been cleaned out by staff. Personal items were bagged and 

marked with the student name. All bags were taken to the PHS gym where they 

are lined up by grade for collection.  

b. Nearly all Senior Panther PAWS are finished. Students were allowed to do their 

PAW when they picked up their cap and gown.  

c. Teachers have signed up for classroom cleanout days and times which are spaced 

out to ensure social distancing.  

3. Looking Ahead:  

a. Graduation is happening on May 22, 2020 at 7 pm. The event details can be found 

on the district website site and on Facebook.  

b. Collection of chromebooks and other school technology such as mobile hotspots 

is scheduled for after Memorial Day weekend.  

 

 

 


